

LISTENING: (2,5 pts): 1. Listen and tick T (True) or F (False).

- Bangkok is famous for palaces.
- It's only five minutes walk from the station.
- Things at Chatuchak market are expensive.
- The floating market is on the sea.
- You can find food stalls all around Bangkok.

1.	2.	3.	4.	5.
----	----	----	----	----

2. Listen and fill in the blanks

Here are some(6).... TV programmes for you. Green Summer, a music programme, is on channel 1. It(7)....at eight o'clock. My Childhood is on channel 2. It's the story of a country boy and his dog Billy. On channel 3, you will watch Harry Potter at(8)..... Children all over the world love this(9)..... If you like to learn English, you can go to English and Fun on channel 1. It's at nine o'clock. We hope you can choose a programme(10).... yourself. Enjoy and have a great time.

6.	7.	8.	9.	10.
----	----	----	----	-----

PART B. GRAMMAR, VOCABULARY & PHONETICS: (2,5 pts)

*** Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.**

- A. head B. hear C. clear D. dear
- A. brother B. weather C. through D. than

***Choose the word with the different stress syllable.**

- A. fantastic B. beautiful C. wonderful D. peaceful
- A. badminton B. always C. volleyball D. aerobics
- Duong: "Last week, I played table tennis with Duy, and I won for the first time."
A. Thank you B. Congratulations! C. Great D. That's a good idea
- This programme is quite interesting _____ too long. I don't like it.
A. and B. but C. or D. so
- _____ does the movie start? - At 9 o'clock
A. Where B. What C. Which D. What time
- _____ draw on the walls and tables, please.
A. Do B. Don't C. Should D. Shouldn't
- Last summer, I _____ fishing with my uncle in the afternoon.
A. go B. went C. goes D. going
- This craft isn't mine. It's _____.
A. him B. she C. hers D. them

11.	12.	13.	14.	15.
16.	17.	18.	19.	20.

PART C. READING(2,5 pts): A. Choose the correct answer A, B, C, or D for each of the gaps to complete the following text (1pt)

Sydney is the (21) _____ of the state New South Wales in Australia. It is the largest, oldest, and perhaps the (22) _____ beautiful city in Australia. Sydney has a population of 4.5 million. Its Harbour is one of the largest in the world, and famous (23) _____ the Harbour Bridge and the Opera House. The streets in the city centre are narrow (24) _____ many art galleries, restaurants, pubs, but the streets in Paddington are (25) _____ and houses are big.

- A. home B. site C. capital D. village

- | | | | | |
|-----|-----------|----------|---------|----------|
| 22. | A. more | B. most | C. less | D. fewer |
| 23. | A. with | B. for | C. in | D. at |
| 24. | A. on | B. at | C. to | D. with |
| 25. | A. narrow | B. short | C. long | D. wide |

B. Read the text and answer the questions.

Da Nang has a population of nearly 800,000 people. The Han River flows through the city. The city part on the east bank is newest and more spacious. The city part on the west bank is more crowded. There are five bridges across the river. The Han River Bridge is the newest one now. The cost of living in Da Nang is the lowest in the Central Viet Nam. Da Nang has many beaches. Among them, Non Nuoc Beach is one of the most beautiful beaches in the world. But walking in the street on a summer after is not a good idea in Da Nang. There are not many trees so there are not many shadows. It is often very hot at noon.

Spacious: rộng rãi

26. What is the population of Da Nang?

- A. 800,000 people B. 80,000 people C. nearly 800,000 people D. over 800,000 people.

27. Which part of the city is more spacious?

- A. The city part on the west bank B. The city part on the east bank
C. The Han River Bridge D. The Central Viet Nam

28. Which part of the city is more crowded?

- A. The city part on the west bank B. The city part on the east bank
C. The Han River Bridge D. The Central Viet Nam

29. Which bridge is in Da Nang?

- A. The Han River Bridge B. The Trang Tien Bridge
C. The Non Nuoc River Bridge D. The Hoang Van Thu Bridge

30. Is Non Nuoc Beach one of the most beautiful beaches in the world?

- A. Yes, there is B. No, there isn't C. Yes, it is D. No, it isn't

PART D. WRITING. (2,5 pts)

A. Find the mistake in each sentence.

31. He didn't played soccer yesterday.

A B C D

32. I like coffee and my brother doesn't like it.

A B C D

B. Rewrite the sentences.

33. My sister can swim well. She can't play badminton. (**but**)

My sister _____

34. He was lazy, so he got a bad mark. (**because**)

Because _____

35. Let's listen to music now!

How about _____?

36. This is my pen and that is her pen.

This is my pen and that is _____.

C. Make up sentences using the words and phrases given.

37. I / turn / to / Movie channel last night/ because / I / wanted / watch / film.

38. She / loves / football / but / she / not / want / watch / football matches / TV.

.....

39. You / can / read / Harry Potter / library / or / you / can / borrow / and / read / it / home.

.....

40. Where/ be/ the children/ yesterday?

.....